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September 9, 2009 

Uriah Holley, Jr. 
Montgomery County Water District #I 
4406 Camargo Road 
Mt. Sterling, KY 40353 

RE: Case No. 2009-00343 
Montgomery County Water District #I 

The Commission staff has reviewed your response and has determined that your 
application in the above case now meets the minimum filing requirements. Enclosed please 
find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This case has been docketed and will 
be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502/564-3940. 

Sincerely, 

Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 

J D/ke 
Enclosure 

Ke ntu &yUn brid le d Spir it.com 



MONTGOMERY COUNTY WATER DISTRICT NO. I 
4406 CAMARGO ROAD 

MT. STERLING, W 40353 
859.498.0521 

I PUBLIC SERVICE AUGUST 24,2009 

Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
PO Box 615 

-- 
!&I 

Frankfort, KY 40601 &Q(-J 

F Office of the Attorney General I 

Rate interwention Division 
1024 Capital Center Drive 
Suite 200 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Application for Rate Adjustment Pursuant to 807 M R  5076 

Gentleman: 

Please find an application for a rate adjustment for the Montgomery 
C~unty Water District No. 1. The application has been completed along with the 
current and adjusted expenses. Invoices justifying the expenses are enclosed as 
well. A billing analysis setting out current and proposed rates along with the 
dollar amount and percentage amount is included. 

A copy of the notice along with an affidavit of publication for 3 consecutive 
weeks is enclosed. 

Montgomery County is proposing to fund 75 percent of its depreciation 
expense. Should any of the proposed adjustments be disallowed, the District 
requests that depreciation expense be adjusted accordingly. 

Should you have any questions, please contact sntgomery County at the 
address above or by phone 859-498-0521. 

Si nce rely 


